
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, September 29, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Nashville Hot Popcorn Chicken Or 

  Cheeseburger  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Are you looking for a quiet place to complete your homework, work on projects with 

friends, or receive additional support? We invite you to ACES. ACES stands 

for Academic Center for Educational Success. ACES is located in the library Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays after school until 4pm.  

 

2. Choir is back! The first choir rehearsal is next Tuesday, October 5th, from 7:20-8:10 in 

the band room. Students can bring their permission forms to this rehearsal. There will 

also be rehearsal on Thursday, October 7th. Choir kick off pizza party is next Thursday, 

October 7th, from 3:15-4:30 in the Courtyard. Please email Mrs. Cherry if you need 

information on the morning bus routes for Tuesday/Thursday mornings.  
 

3. The 7th and 8th grade girls headed to Washington last night for their basketball games. 

7th grade girls played a nail biter, with the lead changing between the two schools 

numerous times throughout the night.  

In the final seconds of the game, Gurrie came up short. The team played an outstanding 

defensive game.  

Molly Hall was high scorer with 6 points, and Caroline Cannizzaro, Reese Cassidy, and 

Avery Lee added some buckets to keep the Tigers in the game. 

 

The 8th grade team keeps improving with their ball movement and defensive play. 

Valeria Flores hit a beautiful 3 pointer, while Bella Gonzalez. Bell Velez and Daniela 

Martinez gave it their all on defense.  

 

Both teams play at HOME Thursday, taking on Pleasantdale with the 7th Grade game 

starting around 4:15pm. 

Thursday is a BLACK OUT day for all GURRIE students. Support your Basketball 

team by wearing your PBIS GURRIE Black T-shirt to school tomorrow!! 
 

 

   

 


